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Service Change Notice 23-81 
National Weather Service Headquarters Silver Spring MD 
230 PM EDT Thu Jul 13 2023 
 
To:      Subscribers: 
         -NOAA Weather Wire Service 
         -Emergency Managers Weather Information Network 
         -NOAAPort 
         Other NWS Partners, Users and Employees 
 
From:    Terrance J. Clark 
         Director, WSR-88D Radar Operations Center 
 
Subject: Removal of the Radar Coded Message 74/RCM from RPCCDS on or about 
August 20, 2023 
 
On or about August 20, 2023, the National Weather Service will terminate 
the Radar Coded Message 74/RCM removing it from dissemination from the 
Radar Product Central Collection Dissemination Service (RPCCDS).  
Dissemination of this product was terminated to the NOAAPort/Satellite 
Broadcast Network (SBN) per Service Change Notice (SCN) 21-96 in February 
2022. See: 
 
https://www.weather.gov/media/notification/pdf2/scn21-96_sbn_super-res.pdf 
 
Please direct comments or questions on this change to: 
 
Bill Ward 
Radar Operations Center 
bill.ward@noaa.gov 
 
National Service Change Notices are online at: 
 
https://www.weather.gov/notification/ 
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